

UNIDAD EDUCATIVA PARTICULAR ANDREW
PRUEBA PRIMER PARCIAL
INGLÉS
OCTAVO AÑO E. G. B.

ESTUDIANTE: _____

OCTAVO: A B C D

DOCENTE: Mr. Nicolas Ramos

Tiempo: 40 minutos

INSTRUCTIONS:

- Read all questions carefully before answering.
- Any form of copying will be considered plagiarism and the test will be annulled.
- Use blue or black pen and write neatly.
- Answers written in pencil, with erasures, or double answers will not be requalified.

EFL 2.3.1 – 2.3.7 – 2.3.10

Demonstrate reading comprehension by identifying key ideas and information in short, simple texts and written instructions.

SECTION I – GRAMMAR

A. Grammar in Context (Dialogue Completion)

(5 points)

Choose the correct option (A, B, or C) to complete each blank.

Frank and Maria are talking about their after-school activities.

I _____ to tennis practice on Tuesdays.

(A) go (B) goes (C) going

What _____ you do on Tuesdays, Maria?

(A) do (B) does (C) are do

I _____ at homework club after school because my sister _____ football practice.

(A) stay / has (B) stays / have (C) staying / having

She _____ want to walk home alone, so I wait for her.

(A) don't (B) doesn't (C) isn't

Really? My younger sister _____ football too.

(A) plays (B) play (C) is play

B. Present Simple & Adverbs of Frequency

(5 points)

Complete the sentences with the correct Present Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

_____ (eat/ he / usually) fast food?

My sister _____ (play / sometimes) computer games.

_____ (your parents / often / buy) food at the market?

My dad _____ (hardly / wash / ever) his car.

We _____ (never / cycle) to school in winter.

C. Word Order & Present Simple

(5 points)

Choose the correct option (A, B, or C) to complete each sentence.

Our teacher _____ for class.

(A) is never late (B) never is late (C) is late never

My brother _____ his bed.

(A) makes ever hardly (B) makes hardly ever (C) hardly ever makes

_____ sport twice a week?

(A) Does your class play (B) Does your class plays (C) Your class plays

The café _____ on Saturday mornings.

(A) opens (B) open (C) does opens

We _____ a Christmas party.

(A) have usually (B) usually has (C) usually have

D. There is / There are

(5 points)

Complete the dialogue with the correct words from the box.

is there there aren't there are there aren't there is there isn't are there

Carla: Tell me about your home, Scott.

Scott: Well, I live in a flat in the city centre. It's noisy. There are a lot of cars, but

_____ any trees.

Carla: _____ any stairs in your flat?

Scott: No, _____ but _____ a lift to get up to the flat.

Carla: OK. How many rooms are there?

Scott: _____ six rooms altogether – three bedrooms, a kitchen, a living room, and a bathroom.

Carla: _____ a dining room?

Scott: No, _____ but there is a breakfast bar in the kitchen.

E. Can / Can't (Ability)

(5 points)

Complete the sentences with can or can't.

I can paint. I have lots of my pictures on my bedroom wall.

We are ready to leave home because we _____ do all the chores.

My mum _____ cook lasagne, but she can't make a curry.

Jessie has guitar lessons, but she _____ play any songs yet.

Dad says I _____ play chess well, but I am number one in my class!

Our teacher _____ speak French and Spanish. She's good at languages.

SECTION II – VOCABULARY

F. Vocabulary Completion

(5 points)

Complete the sentences with the correct word from the box.

There are three extra words.

music – party – school – homework – TV – chess – breakfast – year

My brother goes to China once a _____.

What do you usually have for _____?

I do my _____ before dinner.

We don't watch _____ at home.

Do you go to _____ on Saturdays in the UK?

G. Parts of a Home – Matching

(5 points)

Match the words (1–5) with their definitions (A–E).

Words:

ATTIC
BALCONY
GARAGE
GARDEN
LIVING ROOM

Definitions:

- a.) A place outside the house where you can grow plants and flowers.
- b.) The room where people relax, talk, or watch TV.
- c.) A small outdoor space attached to a room, usually with a railing.
- d.) The space where you park your car.
- e.) The room or space under the roof of a house, often used for storage.

SECTION III – READING COMPREHENSION

(5 points)

Read the text, underline and choose the correct answer (A, B, or C).

Five Teenagers Talk about Home

Michel: I live with my parents, my brother and sisters and my grandparents! I live in Italy where large families often live together. It's great. My grandparents always have free time to help me with my homework and we stay in to watch films. Sometimes it's hard because we live in a small house – often there are eight people at home for dinner.

Guy: I share a room with my brother. My sisters also share a room, but they are always in our room. They play computer games and listen to music. It's never quiet in there, so I hardly ever do homework in my room. It's a waste of time!

Francine: On a typical school day, I get up at 6 a.m. because this is the only time I can get into the bathroom. If I get up half an hour later, I usually wait for an hour just to have a shower. My guilty pleasure is to have a bath late at night when everyone is asleep!

Noah: I live with my mum. She works, so when I get home, I usually do housework, then I do my homework. Sometimes my friends come over and we play computer games, but not very often. My mum gets home at six and we have dinner late in the evening.

Shireen: My parents always tell me to do my homework after school. I just want to play songs. I never have any fun. Sometimes I ask to go out with my friends, but they just say to stay in – it's a school night. At least it's the weekend tomorrow and I can go to the park with my friends.

Questions:

-What does Michel say about living with big families?

(A) You can't do your homework easily. (B) It doesn't often happen in his country. (C) There are a lot of people in the house.

-What does Guy say about homework?

(A) He can't study because it isn't quiet. (B) He prefers playing computer games with his sisters. (C) He doesn't have the time to do it.

-What is Francine's problem?

(A) She can't use the bathroom at night. (B) She hasn't got a shower. (C) She has to get up really early.

-Noah says he usually...

(A) sees his mum when he gets home. (B) hangs out at his friend's house. (C) waits for his mum to get home from work.

-What isn't Shireen happy about?

(A) She doesn't do free-time activities. (B) She doesn't go out on weekends. (C) Her parents don't let her go out on a school night.